
 

 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
Indiana University-Purdue University Indianapolis (IUPUI) is currently going through a significant 
institutional change: Indiana University (IU) and Purdue University have signed an agreement 
officially creating separate and independent Indianapolis campuses for IU and Purdue. This 
realignment becomes effective July 1, 2024, which is also when the I-17 update will be submitted 
to change our official name in SEVIS to Indiana University Indianapolis. 
 
Many newly admitted international students for Summer or Fall 2024 will have an admission letter 
and other materials that reference our new name, Indiana University Indianapolis, but their I-
20/DS-2019 will still have our current name, Indiana University-Purdue University Indianapolis. 
 
We would appreciate your assistance facilitating students’ timely arrival to the United States for 
the beginning of fall classes, including necessary visa and travel arrangements.  
   
Sincerely,  
   
   
 
Aliza M. Frame  
Primary Designated School Official  
Alternate Responsible Officer  
Director, International Student and Scholar Services  
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